
From: Anderson, Ryan (ECY)
To: Jeremiah Cromie; Downes, Scott G (DFW)
Subject: RE: RU-22-00004 Marlatt Mitigation Plan for Review
Date: Thursday, June 8, 2023 8:18:06 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

 

Thanks Jeremiah,  Looks fine to me, too.  Ryan
 
Ryan Anderson (he/him)
Washington Department of Ecology
Shorelands, Wetlands, and Federal Permit Coordinator
(509)379-1917
 
 

From: Jeremiah Cromie <jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 7, 2023 4:03 PM
To: Downes, Scott G (DFW) <Scott.Downes@dfw.wa.gov>; Anderson, Ryan (ECY)
<rand461@ECY.WA.GOV>
Subject: RU-22-00004 Marlatt Mitigation Plan for Review
 
Hello,
 
Attached is the mitigation plan the county has received for the reasonable use application RU-22-
00004 Marlatt on parcel 336336 (3300 Pasco Rd) in Kittitas County. Please review the mitigation
plan and let me know if you have any comments by 5pm June 23, 2023. Let me know if you have any
questions. Thanks!
 
Jeremiah Cromie
Planner II
Kittitas County 
 Community Development Services
 411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
 Ellensburg, WA 98926
 Office: 509-962-7046
 jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
 

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately and

mailto:rand461@ECY.WA.GOV
mailto:jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:Scott.Downes@dfw.wa.gov
mailto:jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us


delete the material from all devices. 
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